
FIRST~NT
POWER I

February 15, 2016

Debra Howland, Executive Director
New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission
21 South Fruit Street, Suite 10
Concord, NH 03301-2429

Subject: Filing of corrected contract as replacement for contract in DM 16-221

Dear Ms. Howland,

In conjunction with the Renewal Registration of Competitive Electric Power Suppliers for First
Point Power, LLC, find attached a corrected version of the contract as a replacement for the one
included with our original application dated February 2nd 2016.

Regards,

Christopher Lowe
Controller
First Point Power, LLC

300 Jefferson Blvd, Suite 104, Warwick RI 02888
(401) 684 1443


